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The friends would like to make a special thank 
you to Telford Towbars  

for their recent kind donation towards the  
exercise equipment.  

 
 

If your company are able to donate  
please get in touch 

friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com  

£500 



Match funding involves a funder (whether an employer, governmental department, grant-making 
trust, or individual donor) agreeing to match,  or partially match a number of donations to our 
charity.  

Do any parents, families or friends work for a company listed below? 

If so, the Friends are looking for further match funding towards our goal of buying new playground 
exercise equipment and would welcome your help.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


